
Our After School Program begins on the first day of school this semester,  
Monday, January 8, 2024.  We will serve both Fairview and Scotts Creek schools.  

Please make one of the following arrangements for payment if you wish  
for your child to continue in the program for the spring term. 

 

Option A:  This option pays for the spring term in one payment.  You will pay $750 per child for the 
spring semester from January 8 to the end of the school term tentatively scheduled for May 23rd.  May 24 
is an early release day and we do not provide care on early release days.  For those who are wondering why 
the fee is more in the spring than it was in the fall it is because we have an additional month in the spring 
term.  You are still receiving a discount of $10 per month when you pay upfront. Checks should be made 
to First Baptist Church of Sylva with After School Ministry and your child’s name listed in the memo line.  

Or you may make a one-time payment online through our church website using your credit card:  
•  Go to firstbaptistsylva.com.
•  Click on “Online Giving.”  
•  Sroll down to “Click Here to Make a Payment for 1st Explorers.”  
•  Click on “Payment for 1st Explorers Tuition” and complete the transaction with the required  
    information.

Option B:  This option allows you to pay monthly.  Please fill out the new credit card authorization 
form and email it back to this email address. Our office is open Monday through Thursday from 9:00 AM 
to 2:00 PM.   The church will charge the first month’s expenses of $160.00 per child upon receipt of your 
registration form.  Four additional charges of $160.00 each will occur on February 1, March 1, April 1, 
and May 1.

1st Explorers After-School  
Program Information

The after-school program starts on Monday, January 8, 2024.
$750 tuition rate if paid in full is $750

$160 per month if paid on the first of each month.

http://firstbaptistsylva.com

